
 

 

 

Dear Parents,              June 16, 2021 

 

Welcome to third grade! We are off to a new school year, although it is very 

different.  We are sending this in case you never received the supply list 

before.  Please review the supply list below:  

 

*2 PLASTIC folders any design (for take home folders) 

*crayons (24 pack- larger boxes won’t fit in desk) 

*skinny markers 

* regular markers 

*1 box colored pencils 

*child scissors (we recommend Fiskars) 

*1 glue stick 

*6 dozen #2 pencils  

*1 small pencil box 

*multiplication flash cards 

*2 boxes of Kleenex 

*1 package baby wipes 

*1 set headphones (small ones from dollar store) 

*1 box gallon sized freezer bags 

 

Thanks so much for your patience.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

The Third Grade Team 

Mrs. Asklar, Mrs. Malpica & Mrs. Pati 


